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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
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MONTPELIER, VT 
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February 26, 2020 

Via email to  

 

c/o Professor Ryan Scoville 

Marquette University Law School   

P.O. Box 1881 Milwaukee, WI 53201 

Re: Vermont Public Records Act request, dated February 20, 2020 

Dear Mr.  

I write in response to your request for public records pursuant to the Vermont Public Records 

Act, dated February 20, 2020. Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5)(C), the Attorney General’s 

Office will need to invoke its right to additional time to respond due to the need to consult with 

another agency. 

You can expect a response within 10 days from your request, March 9, 2020. 

Sincerely, 

Charity R. Clark 

Chief of Staff 




